
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Bankruptcy 

Date: December 27, 2016 4:31:30 PM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: March 13, 2015 at 11:10:45 AM CDT
To: David Stretch <stretchlaw@gmail.com>
Subject: Bankruptcy 

Hi David,

Please note and notify whomever needs to know pertaining the bankruptcy

As of this morning Hans Mast and the Popovich law firm are no longer representatives in the lawsuit that is pending. 

I was granted 21 days to find new council.

I ask that any and all communications cease immediately with the Popovich firm pertaining to this case.

Thank you,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad
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